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Comments: I purchased my home in the Ramshorn subdivision in Big Sky 12 years ago.  One of the main

reasons we bought in this neighborhood is because it is across the street from the Porcupine trailhead.  I am an

avid mountain biker, as well as my wife and 3 children.  We all love riding, and hiking in Porcupine.  It is

extremely special to us.

 

We also spend a lot of weekends down in the Hebgen lake area.  While there, we always try and ride the CDT

from Targhee pass up Lionshead and out Denny Creek Road.  We also love Mile to Sheep Creek and cherish

this access.  We are planning to help with the trail clearing that SWMMBA does on this trail in July.  It would truly

be disheartening to loose Mountain Bike access to theses treasured areas.

 

Sincerely,

Chris 


